
Safety Reminders 
 
Safety During Car Line Drop Off Before School 
 
Use the Unloading Zone at ALL Times 

 The unloading zone is past the cross walk- do 
not allow your student(s) to leave your vehicle 
before this point. 

 Pull as far forward as possible into the unloading zone- this allows for many cars to drop 
off at one time. 

 Students need to be prepared to exit the vehicle on the side closest to the sidewalk 
(passenger side) - do not have them walk around your vehicle. 

 If you have a malfunctioning car door and/or your student(s) needs assistance, please do 
not use the carline. 

 Do not use the parking lot as a drop zone. Students should be dropped off in the 
unloading zone only. 

 Please use caution while driving over the cross walk during drop off or pick up. 
 If walking, wait and look while using the cross walk. 
 Never park in a handicap parking space even if you are making a "zip" trip into the 

building. This is illegal. 
 Do not drop students off in the bus drive. This is for bus traffic only and very dangerous 

for students to be crossing. 
 Be gracious and patient with one another. 

 
Safety During Car Line Pick Up After School 
 
Use the Loading Zone at ALL Times 

 The loading zone is past the cross walk- do not allow your student(s) to enter your 
vehicle before this point. 

 Pull as far forward as possible in the loading zone- this allows for many cars to pick up at 
one time. 

 Students will enter vehicles from the passenger side only. 
 Refrain from using your cell phone- greet your child with a smile and warm hello. 
 Keep all pets contained in the vehicle during pick up. Pets are not allowed on school 

property. 
 If you need to buckle a child in, please pull forward and off to the side so the line can 

continue to move smoothly. 
 Be gracious and patient with one another. 

 
Alternatives to Carline 

 Park on Fisher Road and walk to and from school together. 
 Park in the school parking lot and walk your student to and from school. 
 Bike to school. 
 Do not drop students off in the buss drive. This is for bus traffic only and very dangerous 

for students to be crossing. 
 
Cross Walks and Sidewalks 
Please remind your student(s) about crossing the street safely at designated cross walks only. 
The cross walk at Fisher Road has a staff member present after school only. The parking lot 
cross walk needs to be used with caution. The sidewalks are ready for your foot traffic. Please 
be sure to avoid walking in between parked cars- stay on the designated sidewalks, and use the 
crosswalks. 

 


